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WEB MASTERS REPORT 

 

 

Accomplishments for the year: 

1.  Web masters were trained during a session in Erie with Antoine Holman.  People in attendance 

included Chet Fedorowicz, Les Rachocki,, and Elaine Rachocki. 

2. All of the ACAA web pages were reviewed, scrubbed, updated, and refreshed.   

3. The most important accomplishment to date is the completion of the on-line application for the 

annual scholarship.   

4. Still to come are the photo gallery which is delayed because all the photos need to be resized so 

space isn’t wasted.  Unfortunately, the photos from the previous website cannot be located.  

The estimated completion date for the photo gallery is January 31, 2016.  All alumni event 

photos are welcome and should be emailed to the webmaster.  Also still to come are the alumni 

directory and the college history page. 

5. During this summer, Mary Carr was asked to learn how to update web pages and become 

proficient on the site.  She and Elaine Rachocki will act as Co-Webmasters and provide backup 

for each other. 

6. Also in process are the plans for the Alumni Directory.  Celeste met with Antoine Holman 

(Flagship City Consulting) on Thursday morning to finalize the requirements and to move things 

forward.  Antoine created the revised website and is still working with us on special projects. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Elaine Rachocki and Mary Carr (1984) 


